
FOREST CREEK POA 
NEWSLETTER 
October 2023 

HALLOWEEN REMINDERS / SAFETY TIPS 
Halloween is on Tuesday, October 31st! We hope all 
our residents have a safe and Happy Halloween! 

This Halloween, we ask that all residents please keep 
the following reminders and safety tips in mind: 

• Adhere to the EBR parish 
designated trick-or-treat hours 

• Drive slowly/watch for trick-or-
treaters while driving through the 
neighborhood 

• Use flashlights or wear reflective stickers on 
clothing in order to be seen by cars at night 

• Make sure children under age 12 are accompanied 
by an adult while trick-or-treating 

• Leave outside lights on if you are giving out candy 

• If you are not passing out candy, turn off outside 
lights so trick-or-treaters know to skip your house 

• Please be welcoming to all trick-or-treaters 

• Ensure proper restraints for pets to reduce 
bite/attack hazards 
 

Contact Magnolia Management Services 
with questions or concerns at 

info@magnoliabr.com or (225) 286-7546  

UPCOMING 
EVENTS 

• 13th Gate Haunted 
House experience 
(now through 11/4) 

• Baton Rouge Zoo’s 
“Boo at the Zoo” 
(Sat, 10/21 9:30am-
4pm) 

• Fifolet Halloween 
Parade – Downtown 
Baton Rouge (Sat, 
10/28 4-7pm) 

• Nightmare on 3rd St 
Block Party (Sat, 
10/28 @8pm 

• More events at: 
https://www.visitbaton
rouge.com/events/  
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